
28th Sunday of the Year
Thanksgiving

Jesus said: "Were not all ten made clean? The other
nine, where are they? It seems that no one has come
back to give praise to God, except this foreigner". One
of the worst experiences of human living is that of being
taken for granted - and it is also one of the most common.
It reduces us to being objects of service to others and can
easily result in resentment. But those who suffer most
from ingratitude are those who are ungrateful. They
become very self-centred and gradually lose touch with
the wonder of life. They cannot smell the beauty of the
flowers or hear the wonderful song of the birds. They
don't notice the sun shining or appreciate the greatness of
the changing seasons and the magnificence of the world
we live in. And they miss the real experience of being
loved. They are living dead.  Come alive through
gratitude. Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

Co. Derry Regional P.T.A.A. Dinner Dance
Oak Leaf Restaurant, Glenshane Road,
Maghera - Friday 21st October at 8pm.
Music by ‘Bernard Henry’. Ticket: £17.50.
Tel: Rosemary McCamphill(2582 1829).

Parish Newsletter
Notices to be in by Wednesday @ 1.00pm.
Telephone Paddi at:  028 2582 1190 or
Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

Cursillo will hold two "3-Day
Weekends" at the Carmelite Retreat
Centre in Termonbacca at the end of
October: Men's Weekend: Thursday
20th - Sunday 23rd; Women's Weekend:
Thursday 27th - Sunday 30th.

These are residential weekends. For further information
please contact 077 0806 6939 or 078 4110 0174.

GREENLOUGH MASS TIMES
Monday - Thursday: 9.00am. 

Friday: 7.30pm. 
Saturday: 10.00am; Vigil: 7.30pm.

Sunday: 9.00am; 11.00am.
The Children's Liturgy continues each

Sunday during the 11am Mass.
Anniversary Mass for Paul & Seamus McCann, RIP

on Wednesday 12th October at 9.00am

28th Sunday of the Year

Our Parish Folk Group
We welcome back our Folk group this
Sunday 9th October at 11.00am Mass. 
New members, both musicians and singers
are most welcome. For more information
contact Anne: 077 7612 5657.



Website: www.greenlough.com
Collections: 2/10: Weekly/Mthly: £1821.90. B/Fund: £70.

Emigrants: £7.00. Thank you.
Mission Month Campaign -Mission Sunday Collection
There will be a 2nd collection taken up at all Masses next
weekend 15th/16th October for the Foreign Missions.

There is a special envelope in your box.
As we are aware the world has changed dramatically in the
last few years, with hundreds of thousands of people fleeing
their homes as refugees and emigrants. Emigration has also
touched the lives of many families over the generations in

our own country. All monies raised will be shared between
Trócaire for refugees and emigrants and the Irish Council
for Emigrants for pastoral outreach to Irish Emigrants of

all generations. |Please give generously. Thank You.
The Irish Pilgrimage Trust

Pilgrimage to Lourdes Easter Sunday 2017. 
Applications welcome from young people with: *A medical
condition, physical disability or illness (aged 9-18); *A
learning disability (aged 11-21); *Very seriously ill (under
age 9) - accompanied by a parent or close relative; *Young
adults between the age of 19 and 30 with a disability or
illness. The young person travels without their family but
accompanied by experienced adult carers in the group.
The Irish Pilgrimage Trust covers the cost of those young
people selected to travel. Tel: Margaret Rose: 07922237986
or Alice O'Hagan: 00353863460522 for further
details/application form. Closing date is 31st October. 

Have you ever wanted to volunteer and help others?
If you are interested in volunteering with The Irish
Pilgrimage Trust to travel to Lourdes as a carer for a week
next Easter please contact Mary on 00353877962047 for
more information. All volunteers pay their own fare which is
€650 or £560stg or students €425 or £360stg. More details
can be found on website www.irishpilgrimagetrust.ie

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com
MASS TIMES

SUNDAYS:
Vigil:7.30pm

Morning:
9.00am & 11am

Holydays:
Vigil: 7.30pm
During the day:
9.00am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS
Saturdays:

After Vigil Mass 
Eves of First

Fridays &
Holydays:

After evening 
Mass

TELEPHONE
NUMBERS:
Fr. Graham
7964 2458
Fr. Harkin
2582 1190

Parish Office:
2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS:
2582 1066
St. Mary’s
College:

2582 1370

St. Oliver Plunkett’s GAC & St. Columba’s
Camogie Club Present

16th - 18th December in Bannvalley Hall, Clady.
WE NEED YOU!

Do you think you could be Cinderella, the Prince, an Ugly
Sister, Buttons, Fairy Godmother & so on? 

Come and join us this Wednesday 12th October at
7.00pm in the Pavilion or contact Charlene Downey:

07813631876 or Noel Henry: 07885945305.
Our Coffee afternoon in aid of the Alzheimer's Society
was a great success this year again, raising
£1163. Thank you to everyone who came,
to those who were unable to attend but
kindly gave a donation and everyone who
donated food. Thanks to St. Mary's P.S. and
Dale Farm. We cannot thank you enough
for the amazing support and generosity you
give us every year. Shauneen Henry & Antoinette Bradley

National Adoption Week 17 - 23 October 2016
Family Care Adoption Services is presently seeking to
recruit adoptive families for babies and young children. For
a free information pack please contact us at: 028 7136 8592
or 028 9069 1133 Monday to Friday: 9 - 1 pm.

Email: anne.ohagan@familycaresociety.org
Website: www.familycaresociety.co.uk

SEWING CLASSES commencing
shortly in the Bannvalley Hall.

More details to follow.


